
HA
LLOWEEN

31
OCT

Celebration

Our Halloween Celebration is on Monday, October 31st!



Students will choose in engaging in different games, activities
and a movie showing. They will also be able to go trick-or-

treating within our 3rd Floor.



Students are welcomed to bring their own snacks as well. If
you would like to donate a bag of chips or soda for our

celebration, that would be greatly appreciated!



If your child would like to participate in wearing a costume,
they must abide by the following guidelines:



>>No weapons are allowed<<

>>Age appropriate<<
>>If they bring a costume, they will be given time at the

beginning of After-School to change into that costume. They
are NOT to come into school wearing their costume already<<





